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5 November, 1976

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, N.M. 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin,
I am writing to you at this time to tell you how much my 

husband and I enjoyed meeting with you recently in your home. 
It was certainly a treat to be able to spend so much time with 
you and to see your beautiful works of art!

I do look forward to hearing from you in regards to the one- 
person exhibition we talked about for early fall, 1977. If the 
images can be ready before then I would be more than happy to 
exhibit them earlier in the gallery.

I am interested in showing both silver and platinum prints, 
and can show about forty.

I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest con­
venience and I await the arrival of our prints - the platinum 
prints which the gallery purchased and the silver ones on con­
signment.

Our best regards -
Since
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